
April 28, 1975 

Mr. Arthur Azarian 
51 Cross St. -
Salem, New Harnp hire 03079 

Dear Mr. Azaria 

We greatly appr ciate your renewal of your Stew rd­
ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for t hat 
purpose. 

Our receipt No. 20880 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


